
 

 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE ON PUBLIC HEALTH 

REP. PHIL GREEN 

CHAIR 

 

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 
Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:00 AM Room 327, House Office 

Building 

 

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Public Health was called to order by Chair Phil 

Green. 
 

The Chair requested attendance to be called: 

Present: Reps. Phil Green, Kuhn, Maddock, Steele, and Price. 

Absent: Reps. Slagh and O'Neal. 

Excused: Reps. Slagh and O'Neal. 

 

Representative Kuhn moved to adopt the meeting minutes from April 29, 2025. There being no 

objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 

 

Sydney Brown, Fiscal Analyst, House Fiscal Agency gave a brief overview to the Subcommittee 

on the FY 2024-25 appropriations for the Aging Services unit. Ms. Brown provided handouts to 

the Subcommittee. 

 

Ms. Brown received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. 

 

Qiana Harrison, CEO Senior Care Partners, PACE and Stephanie Winslow, Executive Director, 

PACE Association of Michigan provided an overview on the role of the Program of All-

Inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) and how they assist older people in the State. Ms. 

Harrison and Ms. Winslow provided copies of their presentation to the Subcommittee. 

 

Ms. Harrison and Ms. Winslow received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. 

 

David LaLumia, Executive Director, Area Agencies on Aging gave a presentation on the role of 

the Area Agencies on Aging in supporting older people in the State. Mr. LaLumia provided 

handouts to the Subcommittee. 

 

Mr. LaLumia received and answered questions from the Subcommittee. 

 

Representative Price moved to excuse Representatives Slagh and O'Neal from the meeting. 

There being no objection the motion prevailed by unanimous consent. 
 

There being no further business before the Subcommittee, Chair Phil Green adjourned the 

meeting at 10:04 AM. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Representative Phil Green, Chair 
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